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Year Group What we need to know: What we need to bring: 

Whole School 
 
 
 

On Friday 8th March we will be celebrating World 
Book Day. Our theme is Bedtime Stories and we 
would like everyone to wear their PJ’s and bring 
their favourite bedtime story, slippers, dressing 
gowns and teddies are also welcome! 
 
 
 
 

Please continue to send child friendly 
magazines in to school. Our children 
really appreciate them. 
 

Nursery   

Reception 
 
 

  

Year 1 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Year 2 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Year 3 
 
 
 

Please look at the letter attached to this email 
regarding a visitor into school after the half 
term. 
 
 

Please save and send in your chocolate 
or sweet wrappers. Thank You. 

Year 4 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Year 5 
 

Northumberland Residential Meeting is on 
Tuesday 5th March at 6-6.30pm in the school 
hall. 
 
Flamingo’s swimming has now finished. Ravens 
will start their swimming lessons on Friday 1st 
March so please remember kits and towels. 
 
Our Performance of the Jungle King for parents 
is on Friday 15th February at 9.15am – tickets are 
on the Parents Evening booking system. 
 
 

Please bring a black top and black 
leggings/trousers/shorts for our Jungle 
King Performance in a named carrier 
bag by Monday 11th February thanks.  

Year 6 
 
 
 

  



 

 
 

 

 


